
2022 Stahlman Beekeeping E-mail Notes Issue #35a

I learn new things all the time about beekeeping. This week I am sharing and will continue to share some
material about pollen and nectar.

September is National Honey Month.
Many clubs have contest for honey, wax and other products of the hive. Now is the time to think about those

up-coming events at fairs that include beekeeping. And don’t forget to visit a local bee club in your area. Also
support your local bee clubs -- Officers need help. Volunteers are needed for the many activities associated with
what bee clubs do! By taking a step forward, you will be helping to spread the word about the value of the
honey bee to our society!

I have had the pleasure to mentor Lynn Murray - now a 1st year beekeeper. She has also mentored me on
some yellow jacket issues. I invited her to write up something about yellow jackets and wasp. It is now the
season for them and you may get an idea of how she controls them. Her article Yellow Jacket Control in
Bee Yards is included with the notes from this week.

Dana


